RECEIVED BY E-MAIL ON 17 JUNE 2019

rrov: I

Dear CAT group,

| am writing to represent the views of_, Lime Grove, North Berwick,

EH39 5NH.

| have read the submitted letter for North Berwick Community Development Company and see no
new information in it that was not available in the original CAT request. Furthermore the NBCDC have
not engaged directly with the residents of the neighbouring properties to address any of the concerns
we raised in our original representation around access, environment, sustainability and boundaries.

We see therefore no new information that would lead us to change our views of the original request,
which we set out in greater detail in our letter of October 2018.

Best wishes





